
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Your Excellency, Mr. Sheikh-ul-Islam Allahshukur Pashazadeh, 

 

 

We wish to express our sincere gratitude for the invitation to participate in the Global Summit of 

Religious Leaders on the Margins of COP29 in Baku. This event has offered an inspiring 

platform, uniting religious voices to address one of humanity's most pressing challenges: climate 

change. We were profoundly moved by the summit’s agenda, particularly the focus on World 

Religions for a Sustainable Planet, where leaders demonstrated how faith can inspire 

environmental stewardship and sustainability. 

 

We are honored to have witnessed such unity among diverse religious figures, all motivated by a 

shared duty to protect our Earth. The discussions surrounding the ethical implications of climate 

change and the responsibilities that religious communities hold are pivotal in shaping a hopeful, 

sustainable future.  

 

We fully support these efforts and are committed to fostering this dialogue. The summit’s 

emphasis on collaboration and the integration of faith in climate action resonate deeply with our 

vision and values, and we are inspired to contribute further to this meaningful cause. 

 

 

Thank you once again for your leadership and dedication to creating a powerful space for 

interfaith dialogue on climate action. 

 

 

 

 

Sincerely, 

Abdassamad El Yazidi 

Chairman of Central Council of Muslims in Germany 

 


